
 

INTERREG IVB NW Europe
Project Development Workshop 

Thursday 8th December 2011, Brussels

A transnational workshop will take place 8th December 2011 in Brussels for the 
INTERREG IVB NW Europe programme.  A final 10th Call is anticipated May – June 
2012.  This event will be an opportunity to look ahead to what might be supported 
and for you to exchange ideas on potential projects.  The workshop is hosted by the 
West Midlands region (UK) and targets any organisation from across the programme 
area interested to develop a project proposal.  There will be a particular emphasis 
on Priority 1 Capitalising on Innovation.

If you would like to attend this workshop then please register following the link 
below.  You will also need to complete a pro-forma for your project idea summary. 
Please email pro-formas to k.shepherd@wmeuropeanservice.eu and participation 
will be confirmed by email.

Please note that the JTS cannot confirm launch of a final Call or its contents until 
earliest January 2012. The organisation of this event does not give any guarantees 
and will not make available advance information. 

www.nweurope.eu 

Deadline for registration is 30th November 2011. Places are limited and 
registration is on a ‘first come first served’ basis.

REGISTER HERE
For more information contact Katherine Shepherd at 

k.shepherd@wmeuropeanservice.eu or on +44 (0) 121 245 0180

www.nweurope.eu
http://www.wmeuprojects.eu/events.php

